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December 3, 2021
Newly-Elected and Re-Elected Pennsbury School Board Directors Sworn In

(Fallsington, PA) — The newly-elected and re-elected members of the Pennsbury School Board
were sworn in during the board's annual reorganization meeting held December 2, 2021, at
Fallsington Elementary School.

Buck County Magisterial District Judge Jan Vislosky was on hand for the swearing-in ceremony
for Dr. Jeannine Delwiche, Lois Lambing, Linda Palsky, Jim Prokopiak, Dr. Joanna Steere, and
Joshua Waldorf.

School Board Secretary, and District Chief Financial Officer, Christopher Berdnick, read the
Certificates of Elections issued by the Bucks County Board of Elections certifying the results
prior to the issuance of the Oath of Office by Judge Vislosky.

Lois Lambing represents Region 1 for a four-year term. Joshua Waldorf was re-elected to a
four-year term, also in Region 1. Jim Prokopiak won a two-year seat in Region 2. While Dr.
Jeannine Delwiche and Dr. Joanna Steere won a two-year, and four-year seat, respectively in
Region 3. Linda Palsky was re-elected to a four-year term, also in Region 3.

During the meeting, the board approved the elections of TR Kannan as President, Gary
Sanderson as Vice President, and Linda Palsky as Assistant Secretary. The School Board also
designated the following committee assignments:

Education Committee
Dr. Joanna Steere
Linda Palsky

Lois Lambing
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Facilities Committee
Chip Taylor

Gary Sanderson
Linda Palsky

Policy Committee
Gary Sanderson

Dr. Jeannine Delwiche
Jim Prokopiak

Lois Lambing

Bucks County Technical High School Representation
Chip Taylor
Gary Sanderson

Bucks County Intermediate Unit Representation
Josh Waldorf

Municipality Liaisons

Dr. Jeannine Delwiche - Falls Township
Lois Lambing - Lower Makefield Township
Josh Waldorf - Yardley Boro

Chip Taylor - Tullytown

Wellness Liaison
Dr. Joanna Steere

The next meeting of the Pennsbury School Board of Directors will be held on Thursday,
December 16, 2021, at 7:30 p.m. at Fallsington Elementary School.



